
June 2024 

FINAL REMINDER! Effective July 1, 2024, the NJSIG Claims Department will begin adjusting all 
E&O claims made and reported to NJSIG on or after 7/1/24. 
 
Members must report all known losses and incidents that may give rise to a potential 
claim to Summit Risk Services on behalf of AIG before 7/1/2024 as losses occurring after 
7/1/24 will be excluded from coverage under the 2024-2025 NJSIG claims-made coverage 
document. This includes reporting all due process petitions filed with the New Jersey De-
partment of Education served on the Member prior to 7/1/2024.  
 
No substantive changes or reductions in coverage have been made to the 2024-2025 NJSIG 
coverage document. Effective 7/1/24, the NJSIG Claims Department will begin adjusting all E&O 
claims made and reported to NJSIG on or after 7/1/24. Summit Risk Services will continue to ad-
just all E&O claims made and reported prior to 7/1/24. Please report all new claims made on or 
after 7/1/24 directly to NJSIG (not Summit Risk Services). 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Member Services representatives Joe 
Semptimphelter (jsemptimphelter@njsig.org) and Joanna Radomicki (jradomicki@njsig.org). 
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